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This weeks Earth Award winners  

Stars of the week—  

Greenpark 

This weeks support staff 

nomination winner—  

Fern Topliss 

Tag Rugby Tournament….. 

Congratulations to all the children who 

took part in the tournament this week 

down at  Rishworthians. One of our 

three teams was successful in getting 

through to the final next term so good 

luck to them ….and well  done to you 

all for taking part! 

Security….. 

Please can we ask that parents al-

ways report to the main office 

when entering the school premises 

-  this is during school time and 

after school. Children wanting to 

use the toilets after school must 

go through the main entrance and 

must be accompanied by an adult. 

This is for health and safety and 

safeguarding reasons. Thank you 

for your cooperation. 

School App….. 

The new school app will be coming 

soon…watch this space! 

FOCSA 100 Draw….. 

Congratulations to the winners of the draw which took place in 

assembly this morning- 

1st Prize...No 49...Sarah Frank 

2nd Prize...No 35...Emma Baxter 

3rd prize...No 2...Liz Sharp 



Mon 5th June  Karate after school club 

 Homework after school club 

 Maths workshop for some year 5 / 6 pupils at Ryburn 

Tues 6th June   Lunchtime drama club 

 After school dance Club for KS2 

 Resources Governors meeting at 5.30pm 

 Full Governors meeting at 6.30pm 

Wed 7th June  Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 After School Football Club 

Thurs 8th June    

Fri 9th June  FOCSA dress down day for Fathers Day secret shop 

 Yr 5 & 6 rounders tournament at Ryburn 

 Celebration Assembly – Stars of the week  -  Bankhouse 

 Yr 5 to Ravenscliffe 

 

What's happening in school week beginning 5th June 2017  

Northdene 93% 

Bankhouse 96% 

Greenpark 95% 

Riverwood 94% 

Springwood 95% 

Calder 93% 

Lydbrook 94% 

Woodhouse 93% 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

Copley Champions…….. were Kidz in a 

sweetshop!!! 

Our Copley champions really enjoyed building the fair-

ground this week.  They were in their element in and 

amongst all that lego!! 

Max said it was really good and he loved the chal-

lenge because it was really hard!! 

  

 

One step closer…… 

Planning permission for the new school 

build was granted this week. The Council 

will now be selecting the preferred con-

tractor and work should begin on the 

actual construction site in the autumn 

term, ready for opening September 

2018. 

Walk to School Week 

Thank you so much to all the families who could join us walking 

up or down to school this week. We have thoroughly enjoyed 

walking with the children. 

Mr Walker’s target was to get as many families walking at some 

point this week. We managed to get somewhere between 30/40 

families involved.  Thank you Mr Walker for organising it all!!! 

Parent Questionnaires 

Thank you so much for all the parents who 

found time in such busy lives to fill in the 

questionnaires.  

I will now collate all the comments and publish 

the findings on the website after half term. 

Thank you for all your lovely comments. They 

mean a lot to all the staff in school. 


